ARCHDIOCESE OF NAIROBI
Office of the Pastoral Coordinator

Direct line: 020 4950808
Cellphone: 0707 098234

Email: pastoral@archdioceseofnairobi.org
nairobipastoral@yahoo.com

Your Ref:
Our Ref:

17" March 2020
All Fr. In-Charges, all CMA, CWA, Youth and PMC Members in the Archdiocese of Nairobi
Dear all,

RE: POSTPONEMENT OF SOME UPCOMING EVENTS

Receive cordial greetings from the pastoral office.

In line with the directives of the president on measures to keep safe and contain the spread of corona virus in the
country, kindly note that the following pastoral activities for our groups have been postponed till further
notice:-

1. The activity for CMA feast of St. Joseph planned for Saturday 21* March 2020 at Queen of Apostles
grounds-Ruaraka. Please note that we have even cancelled the mass that was supposed to be attended by
the Parish Moderators and executives who were to bring their report that day. All the leaders and guests
are requested to deposit their contributions to the CMA ADN Technical Institute Project, Account
No.1003022000284 in Caritas bank, or the Pay bill No.589733 as directed before by the CMA office.
The leaders are then to submit the receipts to the CMA office at Cardinal Otunga plaza.

2. The CWA Archdiocesan feast of Annunciation celebrations which had been planned for Saturday 28"
March 2020 at St. Mary’s Msongari.

3. The Archdiocesan Youth'mass planned for Palm Sunday on 5 April 2020 at St. Mary’s Msongari to
a later date.

- YCA Recollection planned for 28" March 2020 at Resurrection Garden
- All Youth Sports activities planned for this year.

4. The PMS office activities
- PMC Faith sharing events planned in Parishes, Deaneries and the Archdiocesan level.

- PMC Co-ordinator’s meeting planned for 24™ March 2020 at Cardinal Otunga Plaza
- PMU Meeting planned on 28" March 2020 at Holy Family Basilica

The office through the Chaplains shall give further guidance once the situation has been contained.

We sincerely apologize for this inconvenience. We urge all to come together as Christians to pray for the end of
this pandemic.
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PASTORAL CO-ORDINATOR
c.c ’ - Archdiocesan CMA Chaplain
: - His Eminence - Archdiocesan CWA Chaplain
- His Lordship - Archdiocesan Youth Chaplain
- All Deans - Archdiocesan PMC office
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